
English	Department	Minutes	for	September	11,	2017	
	
In	attendance:	Sarah	Aleshire,	Harold	Nelson,	Eric	Furuseth,	Ron	Fischer,	Patti	
Kurtz,	Ash	Bowen	
	
Patti	Kurtz	reported	that	she	and	Robert	Kibler	met	to	discuss	the	department’s	
course	schedule,	and	several	classes	have	been	dropped	from	the	schedule.		
	
Kurtz	also	noted	the	need	to	find	instructors	to	take	an	English	120	course	as	well	as	
the	department	Tech	Writing	course.		
	
Eric	Furuseth	announced	that	he	would	be	meeting	individually	with	all	members	of	
the	English	faculty	to	discuss	changes	to	the	existing	curriculum.	He	stated	that	he	
would	present	a	proposal/model	to	that	end	at	a	future	date.	
	
Harold	Nelson	suggested	that	any	curriculum	changes	should	follow	the	suggestion	
of	the	Department	of	Public	Instruction.			
	
Sarah	Aleshire	asked	that	all	faculty	members	encourage	their	students	to	attend	
the	various	Wordstock	events	on	campus	during	Notstock.			


